






Proposal to build a storage shed by house 16 

House 16 seeks to construct a shed on their property, similar to storage sheds that have been 
installed on many other single-level houses within the Village. It will be formed by extending the 
roofline to the ground at the front of the house. 

The following neighbouring houses have supported this proposal: 15, 17, 19, 69, 70 and 71. The 
Urambi Village Executive Committee supports this proposal. 

Details of the proposal are pinned on the Community Centre notice board. 

If any resident has an objection to this proposal this should be lodged in writing with the 
structures officer (David Keightley, house 55, 6296.1092) before 13 May 2008. 




